

REVIEW MID – TERM TEST – GRADE 9

A. PHONETICS.

Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the others. (1m)

1. A. remindeded B. crosseded C. conducteded D. conflicteded
2. A. negative B. determine C. delighted D. indicator

Find the word which the stress pattern pronounced differently from others. (1m)

1. A. metro B. design C. dweller D. worried
2. A independence B. development C. university D. adolescence

B. VOCABULARY & GRAMMAR.

Choose the best answer. (3ms)

1. That old vase has _____ from generation to generation.
A. been passed down B. been passed C. passed down D. passed by
2. The students delayed their trip to Chuong village _____ it is rainy.
A. so as to B. although C. because D. in order that
3. Linda turned _____ the new job in Bangladesh because she wanted to stay there.
A. off B. down C. for D. on
4. What was your sister doing when I _____ last night?
A. called B. calls C. had called D. had call
5. A: "I've won the first prize." - B: " _____ "
A. Good luck. B. That's very nice of you to say so.
C. That's a great idea. D. Congratulations!
6. We were upset as the movie was _____ than we had expected.
A. as entertaining B. less entertaining
C. more entertaining D. entertaining

7. I am not sure _____ to write this paragraph.

- A. how B. what C. who D. by whom

8. That city has one of the most _____ underground rail networks in the world.

- A. efficient B. fashionable C. cosmopolitan D. fascinated

9. - "You did very well, Congratulation! " - " _____ " .

- A. That's a great idea B. Yes, of course
C. Congratulations D. It's nice of you to say so

10. I wish my parents _____ me

- A. can understand B. could understand C. understand D. will understand

11. We can't decide who _____ first.

- A. going B. to go C. go D. goes

12. He wishes his parents could put themselves in his.....

- A. situation B. shoes C. feelings D. heart

D. READING.

I. Read and choose a correct answer (A, B, C, or D) to complete the passage.

Teen stress (1)..... a pivotal health issue because of its ability to disrupt an adolescent's capacity to handle the demands of daily life, yet it is often (2)..... and is poorly understood. Stress emerges for young people as they enter (3), a transition that brings rapid socioemotional changes. Teens must confront the challenges of developing healthy relationships with peers, meet the expectations of school and the responsibilities of family, and negotiate life in (4) neighborhoods. Chronic stress, or stress left unchecked or unmanaged, can have a profound impact on an adolescent's physical and mental well-being, leading to illnesses such as depression.

1. A are B is C was D were
2. A overlook B overlooking C overlooked D to overlook
3. A adolescence B adolescent C adolession D adolescion
4. A they B them C their D theirs

II. Read the passage then choose a correct answer to answer the questions.

Traditionally, rural villages in Vietnam produced handicrafts when they were not busy with planting or harvesting crops. Over time, many villages developed the expertise to make specialized products and so particular villages became famous for such things as weaving, woodwork, lacquer work and metal products.

With industrialization many villagers moved to the cities but **maintained** their craft skills and networks to produce products for the city market, for example craft villages make furniture, grow flowers or make utensils for the urban population. Other villages changed from making traditional crafts to producing different products desired by an industrialized society. For example, the villagers of Trieu Khuc changed from traditional paper making to recycling plastic. There are now many craft villages in Vietnam based on recycling plastic, paper or metal.

1. *When do rural villages in Vietnam produced handicrafts traditionally?*

- A. When they were not busy with planting or harvesting crops.
- B. When they were busy with planting or harvesting crops.
- C. After they finish harvesting crops.
- D. Before they finish harvesting crops.

2. *What do many villages developed over time?*

- A. They developed the expertise to make daily products.
- B. They developed the expertise to make specialized products.
- C. They developed the expertise to make their own furniture.
- D. They developed their old furniture.

3. *What does the word **maintained** in line 5 refer to?*

- A ignore B conserve C make improve

4. *Which of the following is not true?*

- A. Rural villages produced handicrafts in their free time.
- B. Some villages were popular with weaving, woodwork, lacquer work and metal products.
- C. Many craft villages based on farming.
- D. Some villages make furniture, grow flowers or make utensils.

WRITING

I. Rewrite the following sentences, using the words given. (1.5m)

1. "I'm spending a good time here." said Cousin Linh. (**was**)

→ Cousin Linh said _____.

2. "Where can I put my hat?", she wondered (**to**)

→ She wondered _____.

3. The doctor told my brother to stop staying up late. (**give up**)

→ The doctor _____.